
From: admin@fla-etat.org [mailto:admin@fla-etat.org]  
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2014 4:46 PM 
To: Fowler, Richard 
Cc: admin@fla-etat.org 
Subject: ACE Methodology Memorandum Review of Accepted on ETDM Project #13957 
 
Federal Highway Administration selected "Accepted" on the ACE Methodology Memorandum (MM) Review 
for the following project: 
 
Project Details: 

ETDM #: 13957 
PROJECT NAME: Poinciana Parkway I-4 Segment 

FINANCIAL #: 43369322101 
FEDERAL INVOLVEMENT: Federal Funding, Federal Action 

ACE PROJECT: Y 
ALTERNATIVES: 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 

MODES: Roadway 
SIS: N 

DISTRICT: 1, 5 
COUNTY: Osceola, Polk 

PLANNING ORGANIZATION: FDOT District 5 
SCREEN: Programming Screen 

REVIEW START: Friday, 9/6/2013 
REVIEW END: Wednesday, 11/20/2013 

ETDM COORDINATOR: Richard Fowler 
(386) 943-5392 
richard.fowler@dot.state.fl.us 

PROJECT MANAGER: Amy M. Sirmans 
(386) 943-5404 
amy.sirmans@dot.state.fl.us 

LEAD AGENCY: FHWA (proposed) 
CLASS OF ACTION (COA): Not determined at this time 

 

 
ACE MM Review Details: 

MM REVIEW DATE: Friday, 8/8/2014 - Sunday, 9/7/2014 
AGENCY: Federal Highway Administration 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT: Accepted 
EXPLANATION: Based on recent conversations with district staff and the 

document review I have no further questions.  
SUBMITTED BY: Joseph Sullivan 

SUBMITTED DATE: Friday, 9/12/2014 
 


